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SUBMISSION OF OPTION FORMS; 

CORRECTION IN CONTACT DETAILS 

 

First Year students who have not yet submitted their option form should do 

so by Wednesday, 25th November 2020 at the latest. The form is available at 

the following link: 

https://pgdave.blogspot.com/p/choices-form-choices-form-choices-form.html 

 

Section lists are being prepared for the papers for which the information is 

being sought. Students who have not given their information will be excluded 

from these lists and will not be able to attend the classes for these papers that 

will begin shortly. 

 

Note: 

1. Students who are not receiving links for the online classes that are already 

on should immediately contact Mr Dilwar Singh (Mobile: 09871773766). 

(Note that classes for GE, AECC, Core English and Core Hindi papers will 

begin only from Tuesday, 1st December 2020.) 

 

2. 

 

Students who are not receiving e-mails from the college should 

immediately contact Mr Vinod Singh (Mobile: 9910840950; e-mail ID: 

Vinod9910840950@gmail.com). 

 

 

 

(Dr. R. K. Gupta) 

Principal 
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